
ARNA TOWNSHIP 
MARKVILLE, MINNESOTA  55072 

 
 
 
NAME:   __________________________________  
 
ADDRESS:  ________________________________ 
 
CITY:  _____________________   STATE: __________  ZIP:  ________ 
 
 
Dear Arna Township Landowner or Resident; 
 
The purpose of this letter is to serve as a written notification the 
Arna Planning Commission, at its regular meeting on ___________________, granted your 
request for more time to come into compliance with the 
 
issues raised in our recent notice to you on Case # _________________, 
 
and your intention to abate the situation by _______________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________. 
 
The time extension is for an additional period until _________________, 20__.  We cannot 
grant second, third, and further time extensions because the zoning ordinance specifies that 
condition, so if the time granted or proposed solution does not meet your expectations or 
understanding, then it is very important to contact us immediately.  FYI - the Planning 
Commission meets on the first Wednesday of every month at 6 PM at the Arna Town Hall.  We 
thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
______________________________   _____________ 
Robert Brewster       Date 
Zoning Administrator, Arna Township 
47196 Witt Lane 
Markville, MN  55072 
Phone:  320-242-3236 


